Project Kind Initiative for Kids Shoes “Shoe the Children Without Shoes on Their Feet”

MERRY GHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR 2022

This issue is dedicated in honor and memory of
our loved ones. Past.

Alahji, Sekou S. Dukuly
Mother, Mayatta Sheriff-Dukuly
Father, Paul Cheatham Sr.
Mother, Lillie B. Cheatham
Auntie, Delores Cheatham
Auntie, Fay Cheatham

Sister, Kathleen Kelly-Denslow
Dr. Michael Freeman-McGuire

HAPPY KWANZAR

Kwanzaa 1s a week-
long celebration held
in the United States
which honors African
Heritage within the
African American
Culture.

On December 25, 2021,
their names were read

at our memorial service,
held at Project KIKS
Compound, LPRC Road,
Somalia Drive, Monrovia,
Liberia, West Africa.

Kwanzaa is observed
from December

26th to January 1st
and culumates 1n gift
giving and a big feast.

PROJECT KIKS CHRISTMAS SHOE DISTRIBUTION,
DECEMBER 18,2021 GOODYEAR, ARIZONA

Vice President, Sekou
Dukuly and Dr. Shuntay
) Smith, Director of
Outreach, continue to
"shoe the children with-
out shoes on their feet."
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DR. SHUNTAY SMITH SOJOURNED T0
CA

Dr. Shuntay arrived in

Monrovia, Liberia on

December 6, 2021. She was

greeted at the airport by

Country Director, Sekou

2 Fofana and our team of

| dedicated volunteers.

. Her mission is to distribute

¢ school supplies, meet with
SS2 teachers and students.

Conduct activities for our children at our LPCR compound.

Visit our Liberian National Museum. View two showcases of

gifts donated to the museum by Project KIKS family. Also,

to discuss the economic and social prospects for our mission

in Liberia.

ABRAHAM'S KIDS, TATALA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL,
NORTHERN, GHANA December 17,2021

email: projectkiks@gmail.com



